
Berkeley & District Skittles League Presentation Evening and AGM 
Wednesday 13th June 2018 

 
The evening started with Lloyd Pennington stating that Pat was sorry to miss the evening but hopes everyone had a 
good season and are looking forward to a better one this year. Congratulations go to all winners and runners-up. 
 
Lloyd Pennington compered the Presentation part of the evening with Owen Simpson handing out the trophies to all 
league, cup competitions, individual and pair competitions winners and runner-ups. 
 
This was swiftly followed by Owen Simpson presenting the charity donation to Ray Pekala from Breakheart Community 
Project Ltd (www.breakheart.org.uk). Ray spoke about the project which was created for countryside learning, 
education and outdoor play and is situated in 54 acres. Ray has been involved with the project since 2009 and spoke 
about their work. Ray said they are always looking for volunteers and thanked everyone for the donation.  
 
Owen asked if donations could come in a lot earlier. Only 20 teams sent in a donation out of 92 teams. He said “we 
are only asking for £1 a week per team”. 
 
1. WELCOME 

 Lloyd chaired the AGM part of the evening welcoming everyone on behalf of Pat Day and wished him the 
very best with his treatment. 

 
2. MINUTES OF LAST AGM 

 These are available online and were placed around the meeting room. 
 

3. APOLOGIES 
 Pat Day 
 There should be no team apologies as a member from each team should be present at the AGM. 

4. NOT PRESENT - had not signed on or attended the AGM so will face a fine and points deducted 
 Cheers 4 Beers 
 XRs 
 Happy Shambles 
 Not a Clue 

 
5. MATTERS ARISING 

 Steve re-read rules 10, 11 and 12 re: cancelled games to everyone at the meeting and kindly requested that 
everyone read rules in fixture booklet. 

6. SECRETARY REPORT 
 Nothing to report 

 
7. TREASURER REPORT 

 Registration fee for next year 2019/2020 will be £40 and may go up to £50 the following year 2020/2021. 
 

8. CHAIRMAN REPORT 
 Pat was sorry to miss the evening due to his illness and hoped everyone had a good season and that all are 

looking forward to the next. 

9. RESULTS SECRETARIES’ REPORTS 
 Lloyd Pennington (Premier and Cups) 

All going to plan 
 Keith Driver (Divs. 1 2) 

Thanks for reports being on time. He was sorry results were not up dated quickly but to work 
commitments he has had a hectic year 

 Steve Tilley (Divs. 3 4 5) 
Please re-read fixture booklet  



10. COMPETITION ORGANISERS 
 Ladies Singles:   Gilly Stook 
 Open Singles:   Gareth Langdon 
 Open Pairs:   Gilly Stook 
 Mixed Pairs:   Kath Clements 
 Under-23s Singles: Steve Tilley (please encourage your younger players to enter) 

 
11. ELECTION OF COMMITTEE 

 President:   Owen Simpson   (p. Keith Driver / s. Tim Thorne) 
 Chairman:   Lloyd Pennington acting Chairman until Pay Day fully recovered 

(p. Steve Tilley / s. Trish Cook)  
 Secretary:   Gilly Stook   (p. Mo McIntyre / s. Ellen Sealey) 
 Treasurer:   Gareth Langdon  (p. Steve Ballard / s. Andy Thorne) 
 Fixtures:   Keith Driver   (p. Tim Thorne / s. Steve Ballard) 
 Premier and Cups: Lloyd Pennington  (p. Chris Thorne / s. Andy Thorne) 
 Divisions 1, 2:   NEW** Dave Smith  (p. Andy Thorne / s. Steve Walker) 
 Divisions 3, 4, 5: Steve Tilley   (p. Ellen Sealey / s. Trish Cook) 

 
12. ELECTION OF APPEALS COMMITTEE 

 Chairman:  Ellen Sealey    (p. Gail Bidder / s. Andy Bell) 
 Committee: Eric Wilkins, Gareth Langdon, Bob Jones, Geoff Everett, Keith Driver 

(elected en bloc) 
 
13. CHARITY COLLECTION SCHEME 

 Four charities were nominated for next year’s donation 
1. Stroke ward, Southmead Hospital 
2. A local heart charity 
3. Winston’s Wish  
4. Maggie’s Cancer Centre, Cheltenham 

 
14. NEW TEAMS 

 Slick Chicks - coming from Stroud League and will play on a Wednesday at Slimbridge RBL1 
(p. Gilly Stook / s. Chris Thorne) 

TEAMS LEAVING 
 First Class 
 

15. A.O.B. 
 A question was asked if the All-in Cup could be played at the beginning of the skittle season and the Front-Pin 

Knockout at the end of the season – the organiser Lloyd of both events said it was going to stay the same. 

 The highest spare competition is to stop but if anyone gets a 19 or above then there will be a bowl off. 

 If an alley has two diamonds, one must be clearly marked in red to show it is for the use of the Berkeley Skittles 
League (Dursley Cricket Club and Malt House have two diamonds). 

 
Meeting ended at 8.55pm with team registration. 
 
 
** NEW Secretary Divisions 1 and 2 

Dave Smith 
5 St Georges Road, Kingshill, Dursley, GL11 4DN 
dave.skittlesresults@gmail.com 

 


